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Mr. Chair and Members of the Committee, 

KASB appears today in opposition to SCR 1611. Our testimony is based on our member-affirmed 

policy that states: 

We oppose arbitrary limits on taxes and valuations because of the long-term impact on 

revenues for schools and other public services. We urge caution and due deliberation in 

the consideration of tax policy.  

 

Thank you. 
 
 

KASB is a non-profit service organization built on an abiding belief in Kansas public schools. 
We have put the needs of students and K-12 leaders first since 1917. 
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